
 

 

Would you be interested in being part of Lawnside’s new Parent 

Teacher Association (PTA)? 

 

If yes, we would like to invite you to a meeting on Friday 10th June 2022 

@ 3pm. 

 

If you cannot make the meeting, but you are interested in being part of 

our PTA, please drop Mrs. Brookes, in the office, an e-mail 

jbrookes@bestacademies.org.uk 
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